
   

  
  

Officials of Tatarstan Investigations Directorate congratulate inmates
of children’s home on International Children’s Day

 

  
  

On 28 May 2014, on the eve of the International Children’s Day Deputy Head of the Tatarstan
Investigations Directorate Ayrat Akhmetshin and officials of the investigating office for the town of
Naberezhnye Chelny visited sponsored children’s home No 74 Merkhemet.

The same day the Deputy Head of the Investigations Directorate together with the Head of
Leninogorsk municipality and Head of Bugulma Inter-Regional Investigations Office visited
Leningorosk children’s home. 

During the visits they talked with the children and staff. The guests congratulated the inmates on the
Children’s Day and gave them sweets and presents.
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The officials of the Investigations Directorate systematically provide material aid to the facilities and
congratulate the inmates on holidays. Besides, they organize mini-football, hockey, volleyball and
other sport championships. They take children to theaters, museums and cinemas. 
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